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Bronze Class Monthly Update: 
September 2023 

Ollie Bronze class welcomed seven new students in September from a range of classes in Hollywater. We hope 

everyone had a good summer break and we are excited to be starting our new 2023/2024 curriculum year. 

In science we have been learning about the 

human body.  We made our own plant cells 

by making jelly and also very thin onion skins.  

We looked at the slides we had made with a 

microscope and it was fascinating to see all of 

the structures.  It was however rather smelly 

in the science lab when we had finished!  We 

have looked at the heart and how it works.  

We were able to dissect real hearts and see 

for ourselves the structure.  Some of us were 

rather unsure about this activity! 

This year the school day has started with Sensory Time. 

Lots of students have spent a long time on transport before 

they get to school, so it is a great way to exercise and get 

ready for the day. Bronze class, do Golden Mile on a 

Monday, Hide and Seek on a Tuesday, Tag on Wednesday, 

Basketball on a Thursday and Football on a Friday. 

Bronze has also had its first external visitor, who came in to explain all about Apprenticeships 


